
New LCCI UCAS Tariff Points for 2017  

What is the new UCAS Tariff points system? 

The UCAS Tariff is a means of allocating points to post-16 qualifications used for entry to 

Higher Education in the UK. From September 2017, UCAS is introducing a new Tariff 

Points system. 

One of the main reasons for the new Tariff Point is to ensure that more vocational and 

non-traditional qualifications attract UCAS Tariff points, to support fairer access to higher 

education. 

If you are interested in more information about the new UCAS Tariff points please 

visit https://www.ucas.com/ucas/undergraduate/getting-started/entry-

requirements/tariff  

https://www.ucas.com/sites/default/files/new-tariff-tables.pdf 

What are the new UCAS tariff points for LCCI qualifications? 

The following Pearson LCCI Financial and Quantitative qualifications have been awarded 

the new UCAS Tariff points:  

• Pearson LCCI Level 3 Certificate in Financial Accounting (VRQ) 

• Pearson LCCI Level 3 Certificate in Cost and Management Accounting (VRQ) 

• Pearson LCCI Level 3 in Certificate in Business Statistics (VRQ) 

If a learner receives a Distinction they will awarded 24 points, a Merit will be awarded 18 

points and a Pass 16 points. 

How does it impact on your learners? 

Learners going to a UK university from September 2017 and beyond 

If your learners are considering going to a UK university from September 2017 onwards, 

please let them know about the new LCCI UCAS Tariff points above. 

Learners going to a UK university in September 2016 

If you have learners who plan to apply to a UK university starting in September 2016, 

please let them know that they should refer to the current LCCI UCAS Tariff points by 

visiting the UCAS website link below: 

https://www.ucas.com/ucas/conservatoires/getting-started/entry-requirements/tariff  

We strongly encourage each learner to check the entry requirements with universities 

before applying. 

https://www.ucas.com/ucas/undergraduate/getting-started/entry-requirements/tariff
https://www.ucas.com/ucas/undergraduate/getting-started/entry-requirements/tariff
https://www.ucas.com/sites/default/files/new-tariff-tables.pdf
https://www.ucas.com/ucas/conservatoires/getting-started/entry-requirements/tariff


 

How can I find out more? 

If you or your learners have any questions about the current or the new Tariff points, 

please contact your Pearson Regional Representative.  


